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COMMUNITY - ASPIRATIONS - RESILIENCE - EMOTIONAL WELLNESS

MR FARLEY SAYS

Dear parents/carers,

We're just coming to the end of
the first half term of 2023 and the
dark nights are thankfully getting
shorter.

| was delighted to have seen
Roseacre take part in Schools
Alive this week. Very proud of the
work the children and staff put
into the production. | was equally
as proud of the behaviour of
Roseacre children when they
were watching and waiting
around. Well done to all involved!

You should have received your
child’s mid term report and
hopefully we'll have seen you at
parent’s evening. We are looking
at the format of the mid-term
and end of year reports and have
already received some good
feedback around what you'd like
to see in them in future.

| hope you have a restful break
and we'll see you back at school
on the 20th February.

Have a lovely weekend.

DATES FOR THE
DIARY

MONDAY 20TH FEBRUARY

School opens to children

THURSDAY 2ND MARCH

World Book Day

Children are invited to dress as a book
character. KS1 Book at Bedtime will be
held on 2nd March from 5 till 5:45 pm.

THURSDAY 6TH APRIL

School closes at 2pm

RETRIEVAL
PRACTICE

Click here

FEEDBACK

Please take a moment to feedback
your thoughts on our school
newsletter; thank you in advance.

Click here

CHILDREN'S
MENTAL HEALTH
AWARENESS WEEK

ROSEACRE'S ART
EXHIBITION

We are very proud of all of the
children for their enthusiasm and
effort in art this half term. It was
wonderful for each year group to
see work from across school in our
gallery afternoon on Thursday.

We have decided to extend our art
gallery into the community by
displaying a small selection of the
sculptures from each year group

in the Hub on Highfield Road. As
yOu can appreciate, we can't take
all of the work so the display is only
a small sample of the fabulous
work that was created.

This work will only be available for
viewing between 11AM and 2.30PM
on Wednesday 15th February. We
hope you are able to visit the Hub
to enjoy snd share some pieces of
this work with your family.

There will be a commment book with
the sculptures to write who has 1
visited and your thoughts. We would
love to hear from you.


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1RuwanzyLFdJwRumI_vy9J4eF-wy1QEh9FoNEHrpF-uk/edit?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/cyqJVuNWV8xuZ99h6

MRS SELANT'S
SHORTBREAD
RECIPE

Combine all ingredients in a
mixing bowl and make into a
dough. If the mixture is too soft
to roll, then put it into the fridge
to stiffen up.

On a floured surface, roll out the
dough and cut with any shaped
cutter you have.

Bake at 180 degrees for 12/15 mins,
checking after 10 minutes to get a
slightly brown colour. Then,
decorate

Plain Flour 9379
White Sugar 3129
Margarine 625 g
(use luxury butter that's
slightly salted for a better
tasting biscuit)

Y2 VISIT
THE
MOSQUE

RIDDLE ME THIS

What do you call a bear with
no teeth?

| am the father of all fruits.
What am 1?
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What's New Version History

MR QUINE’S
SONGS FOR
THE WEEKEND

Selected in celebration of
positivity & wellbeing

‘Diamond’ -
Lily-Jo

‘Fix You' - Coldplay
& Ed Sheeran

You Will Be Found’ -
Dear Evan Hanson

CYBER
RESILIENCE

Click here

HALF TERM
HOLIDAY CAMPS

Click here

PETS THAT
POSE

Introducing Mrs Crolla’s
furry friend, Beatrice.

BBC
MOODBOOSTERS

Click here



https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/moodboosters/family-moodboosters/z6cxnk7
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1As1Yt0tTLFeOcIxdqOUvhxogzi-MyFgH/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lhQ_fhAsnGQWB26JmpOub4l4xbv5g5Bp/view?usp=sharing

TAEKWONDO/
KARATE

- Theo (5EW) came 1st in a local Taekwondo
competition.

- Ryan (1SL) achieved his orange belt in
karate.

DANCE

- Jessie (3SH), Lacey (3SP), Millie & Mia W
(4MS), Imani and Gracie (5CB) have all
received respective dance awards.

FOOTBALL

- Josh (ISL), Jack (2SC), Logan (3SH), Harry and
Alfie (3SP), Ellison (3LB) Charlie and Ethan
(4MS), Blake and Cole (5LS) as well as Harrison
and Ava (6CW) all received awards or
recognition for their efforts whilst playing
football.

WRESTLING

- Casey (5LS) came st in a wrestling
competition.

SWIMMING

- Katy (IMD) achieved her 25m swimming award.

- Tallulah (IMD) achieved her 50m swimming award.
- Sophia R (IMD) achieved her water skills stage 2.
- Archie (2SL) achieved his 50m swimming award.

- Joseph and Francesca (3SH), Ayman (3SP) and
Lyra (5LS) all achieved respective swimmming

awards.

ACRO

- Myah (4TP) achieved her Level 1in acro
competition.

ICE SKATING

- Olivia-Erin (6CW) achieved an award

E for her efforts in ice skating.

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE AFOREMENTIONED CHILDREN FOR
THEIR SPORTING ACHIEVEMENTS; YOUR ROSEACRE FAMILY IS
EXTREMELY PROUD OF YOU.

SHOULD YOU WISH TO CELEBRATE YOUR CHILD'S SPORTING
ACHIEVEMENTS FROM OUTSIDE OF SCHOOL THEN PLEASE
SHARE THIS WITH US.

Click here


https://forms.gle/HbgHxD64DiEtfcyW8

Designed for our children by our children

DID YOU KNOW?

Organised by Tom (Y6)

Did you know that bats are the only
mammals in the world that can fly.

Did you know that Jeanne Louise
Calment, a French woman, lived to the
age of 122.

Did you know that bats are the only
mammals in the world that can fly.

Organised by Jack (Y6)

ARTIST OF THE WEEK

Tristan T (6CB)

Organised by Sophie (Y6)

AUTHOR OF THE WEEK

Our chosen
author has
been
selected by
Lainey in 4TP.
This author is
Tom Gates,
who is
celebrated for
his
interesting
books.

WHAT DO YOU SEE?

LET'S LAUGH

Organised by Richie (Y6)

Two men walked into a bar... Ouch!

Why do golfers take an extra pair
of socks whilst playing golf?
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SIGN OF THE WEEK
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